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Notice No: DSW/045/22
Dated :23™ September, 2022

NOTICE

DURGA PUJA HOLIDAYS

All the students are hereby notified that “Durga Puja Holidays” will be started from 24/09/22,
Saturday and the classes will be resumed from 12/10/22 Wednesday after “Laxmi Puja” as
per the class schedules. The students are directed to clear the college fees to avoid any

disruption of their studies.

The college will remain open for official works till 30/09/22.The date of “Prompt Night” will
be notified later. For more information may please contact to the undersigned or the

admission counsellors.
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